
Prayer Requests

  
Prayers for the

Families safety and
health and mental

concerns. 
   

Prayers of Joy for all.
 
 

Prayer Times
 
 

This is a reminder
that on the second
Tuesday of every

month, a conference
call prayer meeting
for Native Ministries

February 20, 2020

In This Newsletter
Pastors Training

Opportunity

Kaktovik Auction

Winter Meeting 2020

Stay Connected

Visit Our Website:
www.PBYukon.org

The Winter 2020 Presbytery Church Meeting will be
held in Anchorage, Alaska at the First Presbyterian

Church next week on Friday and Saturday, February
28 and 29, 2020!!

Thank you for your registrations forms!  WE LOOK
FORWARD TO SEEING YOU THERE!

 
 

The Commissioned Pastors Network of the Synod of the
Sun presents the Empowering Commissioned Pastors

Conference to be held May 13th-16th, 2020, at Canyon
Creek Presbyterian Church, Richardson Texas (Dallas -

Fort Worth area).
 

This conference will be all about and for Commissioned
Pastors in all the varied circumstances and ways that CPs
serve the Church. If you are actively training to become

a CP, but have not yet been commissioned, this
conference is for you as well!

 
PC(USA) Co-Moderators Rev. Cindy Kohlmann and

RE Vilmarie Cintrón-Olivieri will be there to help lead
plenary sessions and the event will also feature excellent
workshops that will support Commissioned Pastors and

strengthen skills and ministries. This conference is
focused on Empowering Commissioned Pastors as they

serve an increasing portion of our PCUSA congregations.

Limited scholarships are available on a first-request

http://pbyukon.org
http://www.facebook.com/PresbyteryofYukon
http://www.pbyukon.org


churches is held at 4
p.m.  The call-in
number is 1-907-

276-1095.  This is a
time to check in

about how you are
doing, and to pray
for one another. 
Please join the

meeting on Tuesdays
and offer your prayer

support for people
across the Native

Ministries region of
our presbytery.

 
 

basis, offered only to Commissioned Pastors (CPs, CLPs,
CREs, etc.) through the Presbytery of Yukon office.

Early registration (by March 23, 2020) - $125
Regular registration (March 23-April 15) - $150

 

Opportunity to help our friends in
KAKTOVIK

Seeking silent auction fundraiser items.  
Sovereign Iñupiat for a Living Arctic SILA Fairbanks

chapter and Native Movement are organizing a
fundraiser for Kaktovik due to the recent loss of their

only school. We are seeking silent auction donations for
an event on February 28th in Fairbanks. If you would

like to support please help us secure silent auction items
and/or moss or caribou for soup. ALL proceeds from this

event will go directly to Kaktovik for school recovery
needs. Email siqiniq@nativemovement.org for donations

or questions. We appreciate your support! Taikuu!
 

*From the Native Movement Facebook Page 
 

 Mark Your Calendars

February 28-29,
2020

     Winter 2020 Presbytery Meeting
First Presbyterian Church in Anchorage, Alaska located at
616 W. 10th Ave. 99501

Presbytery of Yukon  -  616 W. 10th Avenue, Anchorage AK 99577 - 907-276-0914
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